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CARLISLE CITY COUNCIL 
 

Report to:- 

 

Development Control Committee   

Date of Meeting:- 
 

15th July 2011 
 

Agenda Item No:-  

Public   

 

 

Title:- 

 
PLANNING SUMMER SCHOOL - 3-5 SEPTEMBER 2011 
 

Report of:- Assistant Director (Economic Development) 
 

Report reference:- ED.23/11 
 

 

Summary:- 
This Report provides details of the Elected Members’ Planning Summer School to be held 
at Exeter University from the 3 September to 5 September 2011.  The Programme for the 
Members’ School is attached and nominations for two Members to attend are now 
required.  
 
 
Recommendation:- 
It is recommended two places are booked and two Councillors are nominated to attend 
this year’s Summer School. 
 
 
Contact Officer: Chris Hardman Ext:  7502 
 
 
 

Jane Meek 
Assistant Director (Economic Development) 

04 July 2011 
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1. BACKGROUND INFORMATION AND OPTIONS 
 
1.1 In previous years the Development Control Committee has resolved to nominate 

two Members to attend the Annual Planning Summer School.  This year the 
Summer School is being held at Swansea University with the Elected Members’ 
School from Saturday 3 September to Monday 5 September 2011. 

 
2.0 The Contents of This Year's Summer School 
 
2.1 Details of the Elected Members’ School have been published and are attached 

together with other details for information. 
 
3.0 Recommendation 
 
3.1 It is recommended two places are booked and two Councillors are nominated to 
attend this year’s Summer School 



















Wednesday 7th September

0930-1030

1030-1100

1100-1200

1200-1345

1230-1330

1345-1445

1445-1515

1515-1600

1600

Speed Briefing - four sessions on the hot topics of the day

Coffee and networking

Choice of Workshops:

Biodiversity - Malcolm Sharp, Huntingdonshire District Council

After the Cuts - Mike Holmes, Bournemouth Borough Council

and Planning Officers Society

Travelling Scholarship & RTPI Young Planner Presentations -

Sarah Foster, Peak District National Park Authority

Working With LEPs - Hillary Chipping, MKSM LEP

Networking Lunch

Lunchtime Discussion - Richard Summers, President, RTPI

Choice of Workshops:

Biodiversity - Malcolm Sharp, Huntingdonshire District Council

After the Cuts - Mike Holmes, Bournemouth Borough Council

and Planning Officers Society

Working With LEPS - Hillary Chipping, MKSM LEP

International Guest Presentations

Tea and networking

Closing Address - Trudi Elliott, RTPI

Depart

''Value for money, friendly,
infonnative, non stop and of

the highest quality"
Jill Gore,

Oadby &Wigston Borough Council
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